
HB1468 – Testimony in Support Of 

Dear Representatives, 

I am writing in support of HB1468. Mental health support is vital for the wellbeing of North 

Dakota’s citizens. Having lost a friend and another family member (by marriage) to suicide in the 

last month, it has become even more evident to me that programs are desperately needed. 

Awareness of services and access to them is so important to prevent the destruction of lives - 

please pass this bill. 

Thank you! 

Jackie Beller 

Moms demand Action for Gun Sense in America – FM – Treasurer 


